

Achieving excellence together

28th November 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 7 Christmas Carol Service

We are delighted to invite you to an event that has become somewhat of an Old Buckenham High School tradition in recent years. On the morning of Friday 13th December, we are walking Year 7 to the Village Hall in Old Buckenham for a Christmas service with carols and readings. Traditionally we would hold the service in the Church however, the Church is currently closed for rethatching. We will then return to school for soup and rolls. We want to give parents an opportunity to join us for the service which will begin at 9.30am. If you would like to attend, please complete the form below and return it to student reception by Monday 9th December.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A Fell Headteacher

Reply Slip
I would like to attend the Year 7 Christmas Carol service at the Village Hall in Old Buckenham on Friday 13 th December.
Signed
Parent/Carer of



